
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COUNCIL MINUTES 

September 23, 2022 

 

Present from Council: Chair Kathryn Grant Madigan, Avery Benzaken,  Linda 

Biemer, Jennifer Lesko, Dennis McCabe, James Orband 

(via Zoom), and Maureen Wilson 

 

Present from the Community: 
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supervisors and others feel they are being kept in the dark.  If the new structure is going to be 

implemented successfully, the RAs and the students need to be on board.     

 

The RAs recently sent a letter to the central Residential Life office, and the letter was posted 

publicly.  The letter stated that RAs have been kept out of the conversations regarding the 

proposed changes, they haven’t been given a chance to express their opinion on the negative 

impacts of the new system, and they cited 


